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Fishers Book
Shop open!
After months of construction,
the Fishers Book Shop is
officially open to purchase
gently used books, DVDs, CDs,
and audiobooks.  We are also
accepting donated materials,
including used printer
cartridges at the Fishers
location.
 

Who are the Friends?
The Friends of the Hamilton East Public Library is a
non-profit organization that funds library
programs that fall beyond the normal scope of the
library budget. Funds are raised through the
Fishers and Noblesville Library Book Shops,
membership, and generous donations. 

In 2023, the Friends of the Library helped fund
various programs serving over 4,000 community
members. Free public programs in 2023 included
the summer reading program, Maker-in-Residence
artists, two sublimation printers for the the Ignite
Studio, A Taste of History: Blind Tiger Bootleggers,
equipment for the Messy Munchkin program, the
10th year of the concert series, performances by
Mr. Dan the Music Man, and many more. 
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Now accepting
Venmo!
Fishers and Noblesville Book
Shops patrons now have the
option of paying for purchases
with cash or through Venmo.
Our Venmo account is also set
up to accept donations and
Friends of the Library
membership dues. 

Book Shop Hours
Monday: 9:00 AM – 8:00 PM
Tuesday: 9:00 AM – 8:00 PM
Wednesday: 9:00 AM – 8:00 PM
Thursday: 9:00 AM – 8:00 PM
Friday: 9:00 AM – 6:00 PM
Saturday: 9:00 AM – 6:00 PM
Sunday: 12:00 PM – 6:00 PM

Children enjoying a performance by Mr. Dan the
Music Man at the outdoor space in Noblesville. 

Become a Friend
Membership applications are available at both the
Fishers and Noblesville Libraries or on the Hamilton
East Public Library website. 


